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Minutes of the meeting held in Denver (CO), on September 28, 2009 
 

The WG Revision of C37.015 met in the afternoon of September 28, 2009 in Denver, CO, with 
12 members and 29 guests attending. 

The following agenda was used: 

• Introduction of members and guests 

• Patent slides 

• Results of the first recirculation ballot 

• Comment resolution 

• Any other business 

The comments on the first recirculation ballot were discussed. The two negatives were 
resolved. The second recirculation ballot was released on September 29, 2009, with a closing 
date of October 9. 

One negative ballot remains unresolvable. It is related to the use of the term “var” for reactive 
power. It should have been “VAr”, in honour of Volt and Ampère. Correspondence with SCC 
14 has confirmed that the proper symbol for reactive power is “var”. 

It is assumed that the document is ready for publication after the closing second recirculation 
ballot. 

No further meetings are anticipated. 
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